
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

DATE:   December 6, 2018 

 

 

TO:  Zoning Hearing Officer 

 

FROM: Tiare Pena, Project Planner 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE:   

Consideration of three Use Permits, pursuant to Section 6500 of the San Mateo 

County Zoning Regulations, to install new wireless telecommunication facilities 

on existing joint utility poles located in the public right-of-way in front of: (1) 

2866 Hillside Drive, in the unincorporated Burlingame Hills (BGH) area of San 

Mateo County (2) 138 Valdeflores Drive, in the unincorporated Burlingame Hills 

area of San Mateo County and, (3) Adjacent to 176-798 Canada Road located in 

the public Right-of-Way in the unincorporated Woodside (WDS) area of 

San Mateo County. 

 

 County File Numbers: 

 

Item 1 PLN 2018-00090 

Item 2 PLN 2018-00089 

Item 3 PLN 2018-00092 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This item was originally scheduled to be heard at the December 6, 2018 meeting of the 

Zoning Hearing Officer.  Staff is requesting a continuance to allow additional time to 

amend the staff report in order to address community concerns. 

  

RECOMMENDATION 

 

That the Zoning Hearing Officer (ZHO) continue this item to the meeting of December 

20, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


